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This is a normal repair, as mooring with the bow towards the islands in the archipelago is 
commonly used 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



























 







 

The painting and preparation of the hull above the waterline will be finalized at the home port







 

The chain for the emergency steering to be replaced with a new one



 


